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As a retired teacher with 30 years of classroom experience, I support this bill which 

will require all school districts to make the common sense move to conduct an audit 

to determine: how many tests do students take each year; how much classroom 

"instruction" time is spend taking standardized tests; which tests are mandated; 

which corporations are involved in the testing,  and what is the monetary cost of the 

tests.  Hopefully, districts will also assess the benefit to the students, or lack of same, 

of each test. 


